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April 30, 1981

fir. K. Asadourian
1056 Ramapo Valley Road
Mahwah, New Jersey 07430

Dear Mr. K, Asadourian:

We gratefully acknowledge your donation of
$100.00 (one hundred dollars) which you kindly
gave to St. Vartan Armenian Cathedral on the
Joyous occasion of Easter.

It is only through such commitment that we
are able to sustain the spiritual mission of our
Church in America; and again we thank you for
your generosity.

We pray the Lord bless you and your loved
ones in the coming year.

Yours sincerely,

Hrant Gadarigian
Cathedral Administrator
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